
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

The Board of Commissioners of the Humboldt Bay Harbor, Recreation 
and Conservation District has cancelled their regular meeting of 
Thursday, June 26, 2014 due to lack of quorum. The Board of 
Commissioners will have their next regular meeting July 10, 2014. The 
meeting will begin at 7:00 p.m. and will be held in the Woodley Island 
Meeting Room, Eureka, CA. 
 
 


